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DearPRRD Board,

On behalf ofthe Village of Pouce Coupe, 1 am pleased to announce that Mayor Danielle Veach will be

serving as the MunicipaL Director on the Peace River Regional District (PRRD) Board for the Village of

Pouce Coupe. This appointment highlights our commitment to active participation in regional

governance and collaboration on initiatives that benefit our communities and the region as a whole.

As the Municipal Director on the PRRD Board, Mayor Veach will:

• Representthe interests and priorities oftheVillage of Pouce Coupe in regionaldecision-

makingprocesses.
• Collaborate with other board members to address shared challenges and opportunities across

the region.
• Advocate for policies and projects that align with the vatues and goals of our community.
• Provide updates and insights to Village Council on PRRD initiatives and developments.
• Workto strengthen inter-municipat and regional partnerships.

MayorVeach bringstothis role a strongdedicationto regionalcollaboration and a clearvisionfor

sustainable development. Her leadership and advocacy will ensure that the needs of Pouce Coupe

are well-represented, while contributing to the broader success of the Peace River Regional District.

We recognize the significant role the PRRD Board ptays in shaping the future of our region, and we are

confidentthat MayorVeach's involvementasthe Municipal Directorwillsupport positive outcomes

for our community and beyond. She will be reaching out to introduce herself to fellow board members

andtodiscuss howwe canworktogetherto achieve ourshared objectives.

ThankyouforwelcomingMayorVeach asthe Municipal Directoronthe PRRD BoardfortheVillageof

Pouce Coupe. Should you have any questions or wish to discuss matters further, please feel free to

contact me directly at 250-786-5794.

We look forward to fostering strong relationships and advancing cotlaborative initiatives for the benefit

ofourregion.

Sincerely,

MatthewCybulski

ChiefAdministrative Officer

Vitlage of Pouce Coupe

250-786-5794


